
 

   

 

                         30.05.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
I’m pleased to share that Centravis continues to operate smoothly and without disruption across 
all our production facilities. With secure access to energy, water, and key infrastructure, we 
maintain efficient processes and ensure timely, reliable deliveries. 
  

 

This year marks the 25th anniversary of the 
Nikopol Stainless Tube Plant, now known 
globally as Centravis. 
  
Over the past quarter-century, Centravis has 
grown from a local enterprise into an 
international leader in the production of 
seamless stainless steel tubes. Our success 
has been driven by bold decisions, an 
unwavering commitment to quality, and the 
strength of a dedicated and passionate 
team. 
 
Thanks to the professionalism and energy of 
our employees, we’ve earned the trust of 
customers in more than 70 countries and 
continue to set new industry benchmarks. 
 

 This anniversary is more than a corporate milestone — it is a shared achievement that honors 
the contributions of every team member, past and present. 
  
I am sincerely thank everyone who has been part of our story. Together, we look forward to the 
next 25 years of innovation, growth, and success. 
  
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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